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The Golden Acorn is a very special award given by our PTA for individuals who have given outstanding 

volunteer service and shown dedication to our children and youth. Candidates are required to be PTA 

members, demonstrate service to all students, and their volunteer service generally extends into the 

community in addition to their service through PTA and the school environment.  

 
Each individual chosen to receive this award will receive a Golden Acorn pin and a special plaque, and a 

contribution will be made in their name to the Washington State PTA Scholarship Foundation.  These funds 

provide scholarships for post-secondary students. 

 
Any PTA member may nominate an award recipient.  Please take a few minutes to fill out the form below 

by May 25, 2022 and e-mail to president@littlecedarspta.org. Our Golden Acorn Award committee will 

make the final selection. 

 
 
I recommend that ______________________________________ be considered for a Golden Acorn award.  

Please tell us why you think this person deserves the Golden Acorn award.  Include any details about PTA 

offices held, committees chaired, volunteering in classrooms, and other child-related volunteering in the 

greater community. Attach additional pages as needed. 
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